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Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)

From: Public Comment <Comment@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 5:03 PM
To: Peter Alberg (adpce.ad)
Subject: Fw: Regulation 6 comment

 

From: Lauren Hawkins <ldhdesign@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 4:47 PM 
To: Public Comment 
Subject: Regulation 6 comment  
  
To whom 
it may concern, 
 
It is foolish to jeopardize the fragile ecosystem of the Buffalo River with animal farming.  
The geology of the area is porous and cannot contain contamination. 
I'm certain this is not new to you. I need to urge protection of this important asset. It is priceless.  
The revenue it draws far outweighs any from commercial animal farming, which will ruin the natural beauty. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lauren Hawkins  
Fayetteville, AR  


